
 

 

 
 
November 2, 2023 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
Family Dollar Stores of Missouri, LLC submitted a liquor license application for the Retail Selling of 
Intoxicating Liquor in the original packing with Sunday Sales to the City of Independence Regulated Industries 
Division.  The application is for Family Dollar Store #21960 located at 11213 E. US 24 Highway., Independence, 
MO 64054. 
  
City Code requires written notification of the public hearing to all Property Owners within three hundred (300) 
feet of the proposed premises.  The public hearing pertaining to this case is scheduled for the regular City 
Council meeting at 6:00 p.m., Monday, November 20, 2023, in Council Chambers at 111 East Maple Ave.   
 
During the public hearing, you will have an opportunity to speak for or against this liquor license application 
before the City Council considers this application.  You do not need to sign-up to speak at this public hearing.   
 
Please contact our Regulated Industries division at (816) 325-7183 or at jdodson@indepmo.org if you have 
any questions regarding this notice.   
 
Regards,  
Jill M. Dodson 
Regulated Industries Supervisor 


